
 

Are you a surgeon, anaesthetist, ODP or
theatre nurse?
Would you like to have your say in the design
of NHS operating theatres of the future? 
We would like to hear from you! 

Operating theatre design has remained
unchanged for the last 60 years. Ventilation
of theatres is the most carbon intensive
activity in the NHS and may not be
achieving the intended goals. Time for a
change?

Complete informed consent
Participate in a video-conferencing interview for 30
minutes
Fill in a short demographics questionnaire

We are asking healthcare professionals to:     

*All interviews will be recorded & transcribed

Researchers from the Departments of Medicine and
Architecture and the BP Institute at the University of
Cambridge are conducting an evidence-based study to design
safe, sustainable operating theatres.

For more information or to participate contact:
ExISE@THISinstitute.cam.ac.uk or 01223 766524
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